

12/31/2024

Pine Lake Christian Church Missions Committee 636 Pine Lake Rd Sebring, OH 44672-1562

Dear Friends at Pine Lake,

We received your gift to TCM today. Thank you! Your generous gift is an encouraging reminder of your partnership with TCM in discipling disciple-makers for Jesus Christ. Thank you!

Please pray with me for the students and professors who are involved in the following classes this month (and some through January 2025):

Kenya:

Otniel Bunaciu, History of Christian Theology 2
Richard Justice and Myron Williams, Servant Leadership
Andrey Puzynin, Hermeneutics
Mihai Malancea, Mission Theology

Turkey:

George Bristow, Introduction to New Testament Studies

Hungary:

Sorin Badragan, History of Christian Theology 1

USA, Phoenix, Arizona:

Yulia Lubenets, History of Christian Theology 2 (Online) Mark Moore, Hermeneutics

USA, Indianapolis, Indiana:

Sara Fudge, Hermeneutics

Online (November 1, 2024 to January 31, 2025:

Richard Justice, Master of Arts Integrated Reflection Ministry Project Andrey Puzynin, Certificate Integrated Reflection Ministry Project

I thank you again for your gift to TCM and for your prayers. I pray that you will have a joy-filled Christmas as you remember and celebrate the birth of our Lord Jesus Christ.

Gratefully in Him,

Tony Twist

